
 

 
 
 
 
November 7, 2006 
 
 
Mr. Steven Plunkett 
Alameda County Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577  
 
 
Dear Mr. Plunkett, 
 
In reference to your letter date September 22, 2006 #RO0002601, Allied Engineering has 
proceeded for the future work plans to address the issues stated within this letter. 
 
The metal cuttings on the property bank of the estuary have been in existence for over 50 
years and have become part of ecosystem. During this time, vegetation and marine life 
have flourished and have been undisturbed for these many years.  
 
The issue of soil samples that you have requested from the fuel tank removal has been 
contained. Allied Engineering has been and will continue to be proactive in the way of 
removing all solvents, wastewater and detergents that are not biodegradable. However, 
we do use biodegradable agents. Any water that is used in cleaning of parts or materials 
are in a contained area and are disposed of by acceptable waste removal companies.  
 
Allied Engineering’s future plan within the next 120 days is for a geo-logical consulting 
service to visit our property and take samples of the soil and the shoreline. We anticipate 
this action to be acceptable to your agency.  
 
Allied Engineering endeavors to be in compliance with the Alameda County 
Environmental Health Services. If you have any questions, feel free to contact David 
Belcher, General Manager at 510-522-1500. 
 
 
 
 
 
David E. Belcher, General Manager 
Allied Engineering & Production Corporation 
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